
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Sat. May 19th Broughton Room, Crook County Library  6:30PM

IN MAY, HDE WILL HAVE TWO VACANCIES ON OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 

At this time we don't know of anyone who wants to be 
nominated.  Unless this changes, there will be only three Board 
members after the annual meeting, May 19th. Two more are needed,
and other volunteers as well, to maintain our water system, roads 
and other necessary work.  Without enough volunteers, water 
system maintenance would need to be done by a for-profit 
company. Road maintenance and other work may not be done when
needed, or not at all.

We are asking each of you to consider helping. Board 
meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of each month at 6:30 pm, HDE office, 
4488 SE Jerry Drive.   No experience is required, the work is 
interesting and working together with fellow residents of our 
community can be satisfying.  The work can be divided so it is not 
more than any one person has time for.  We ask everyone who lives 
here to give it some thought.  At $45 a month our water 
rates/assessments are extremely low.  This can only continue with 
ongoing help from members of our community.

Al Roth  
a14roth@att.net  541 416 2021

Diane Dendy  
hdehoa172@gmail.com  541 362  4399

Leona Coleman  
hde.coleman@yahoo.com  541 777 0254 

Karlene Richmond 
karichmond@crestviewcable.com 541 416 9031
Please call one of us if you need to confirm the General Meeting 
date.
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